Neufeld, Darin

From: Slovick, Mark

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 9:26 AM
To: Neufeld, Darin

Subject: FW: Newland Sierra GPA-15-001

From: Dan Silver [mailto:dsilverla@me.com]
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 10:38 AM
To: Slovick, Mark

Subject: Newland Sierra GPA-15-001

Dear Mr Slovick:

Endangered Habitats League (EHL) is in receipt of the NOP for this project. Please retain EHL on all notification and
distribution lists, including CEQA documents and public hearings.

Best regards,
Dan

Dan Silver, Executive Director
Endangered Habitats League

8424 Santa Monica Blvd., Suite A 592
Los Angeles, CA 90069-4267

213-804-2750
dsilverla@me.com
www.ehleague.org




